BOARD OF AUCTIONEERS MINUTES
Legislative Office Building Room 208, Concord, NH
August 26, 2008 1:00 p.m.

The Board of Auctioneers convened at 1:00 p.m. with Chairperson Devin E Moisan, Vice-Chairperson Richard C
Berman, Secretary Jay T. St. Jean, Member Ashton E Welch, and Member Frank L. Eaton present.

1. The Board on motion of Frank L Eaton, seconded by Jay T St. Jean, accepted the minutes of the August 4,
2008 meeting.

2. APPLICATIONS- On motion of Richard C. Berman, seconded by Ashton E. Welch, the Board accepted
the following applications:

- Paul T. Zekos - approved

3. Withington Auction Ad’s — The Board’s concern was that the ad’s may have been misleading to people
who are not aware that Mr. Withington is now deceased. The representatives of the company assured the
Board that future ad’s will contain the name and license number of the responsible auctioneer, as the law
requires.

4. Big Guy Auction Ad’s — Mike Donnell failed to represent that he was the auctioneer of record in his ad.
Mike assured the Board that future ad’s will contain the name and license number of the responsible

auctioneer (himself), as the law requires.

5. Discussion regarding HB1276 took place and preparation for the first committee meeting on September 16,
2008 is in motion.

The next scheduled monthly meeting will be held September 11, 2008
at the Legislative Office Building, Room 205, Concord, New Hampshire.

The Board on motion of Frank L Eaton, seconded by Ashton E Welch voted to adjourn the meeting.



